RENSSELAER CENTRAL SCHOOLS CORPORATION
BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES
BOARD BITS - JULY 2, 2020

Superintendent Craig administered the Oath of Office to Newly Appointed Board Members
Janice Deno and Rick Odle.

Mrs. Kristina Phillips was elected Board President for 2020-2021.
Mr. Charles Parrish was elected Board Vice-President for 2020-2021
Mr. Kevin Armold was elected Board Secretary for 2020-2021.
Jacob Ahler was approved as local School Attorney.

Mike Lacey of Hulse, Lacey, Hardacre and Shine, P.C. was approved as School Attorney for
special assignments.

Board Members volunteered for several committees for 2020-2021.

The Board set meeting dates for the 3 Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. with the exception of
September and October, 2020 at 5:00 p.m.

Mr. Charlie Parrish submitted Uniform Conflict of Interest Disclosure Statement for 2020-2021.

The Board approved permission for the payment of bills early, before regular board meetings,
due to due dates and to avoid penalties.

The Board set the Corporation mileage rate at .44 cents.

The Board gave permission for Superintendent Craig to accept resignations and hire personnel
as needed throughout the school year.

The Board approved the payment of up to $10,000 for the re-surfacing of the Primary School
turn lanes.

The Board accepted the RCSC Pandemic Survey Results.
The Board approved the RCSC Pandemic Plan for the Re-Opening of School.

The Board approved the creation of a Nurse’s Aide position with a starting wage of $11 per
hour.

The Board accepted the donation of three fruit trees from Dave DelPrincipe to be planted by the
Greenhouse.

The Board approved the 2020-2021 Transportation Handbook.
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The Board approved three Student Transfer Requests for the 2020-2021 school year.

The Board approved a $6,000 stipend to Mrs. Jennifer Norris for Grant Management and
Writing.

The Board accepted the following resignations:
o Christine Lang — Middle School Language Arts Teacher
0 Kyu-suk Kim — High School Math Teacher
0 Mike Feagans — Middle School Computer Teacher and Boys and Girls Golf Coach

The Board approved a Maternity Leave Request from Kaitlyn Ostendorff

The Board approved the following hiring recommendations:
o0 Christopher Bily — High School Science Techer
o Christine Hickman — Middle School Language Arts Teacher
0 Crystal Zeilmann — Middle School Art Teacher

The Board was informed of Graduation changes due to Governor Holcomb going to stage 4.5
instead of stage 5.



